
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 7/21/2025 3:40:32 PM

First name: Alana

Last name: Kallio

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please, do not go forward with allowing this drilling project to continue. I visited Spearfish canyon for

the first time, 2 years ago while traveling with my family. While I was there, I saw a plethora of rare and native

species, many people enjoying the scenery and falls, and invaluable beauty. Beyond its beauty, this region is

culturally significant to indigenous folks, it sustains  flora and fauna of the area as well as being an irreplaceable

resource for generations to come. That is, if this drilling project does not get approved to move forward. Please

think beyond the immediate future and think of the generations to come. Thank you. 


